
1st June, 2024 

 

 

Dear Mr Ashcroft, 

Bramshott and Liphook Neighbourhood Plan 

With reference to your request for clarification on aspects of the above plan and for our comments in 

relation to representations received under the recent consultation, I am pleased to enclose herewith 

the Steering Group’s response. 

The Steering Group has delegated authority to respond in this matter on behalf of the Parish Council. 

I hope that you will find these responses to be helpful but should you have any further questions we 

would be happy to attempt to answer them. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Andy Earwaker 

Vice-Chair, Bramshott and Liphook Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group. 

 

 

 


